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SNUPPS
Standardiaod Nuclear Unit
Power Mant System

5 Choke Cherry Road Nicholas A. Petrick
Rockville, Maryland 20050 Exocutive Director* * * * * * " June 29, 1984

SLNRC 84-99 FILE: 0671.1
SUBJ: Revision 1 to DCRDR Summary

Report for SN'JPPS

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director,
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket Nos. STN 50-482 and STN 50-483

References: 1. SLNRC 84-0019, 02/02/84: DCRDR Summary Report for SNUPPS
2. SLNRC 84-0048, 03/21/84: NRC Audit of SNUPPS CRDR, Week

of 02/27/84
3. NRC (Youngblood) letter to UE (Schnell) and KGE (Koester)

dated 06/05/84: Results of Preimplementation Audit
4. NRC (Youngblood) letter to UE (Schnell) dated 06/11/84:

Callaway ASP

Dear Mr. Denton:

Reference 1 transmitted the Detailed Control Room Design Review (DCRDR)
Summary Report for the SNUPPS units. Reference 2 documented results of
the site audits of DCRDR progress, for which the Summary Report was used
as a basis. The NRC provided their documentation of results of the site
audits of the Callaway and Wolf Creek control rooms by issuing reference
3, which also contains new concerns in the form of comments on the Summary
Report.

Transmitted herewith is Revision 1 to the Summary Report, generated to
document the two Environmental Surveys, held in April and June 1984, to
address commitments and concerns identified in references 2 and 3, and to
revise various responses and implementation schedules, which were unavail-
able at the time of the reference I submittal. The majority of the new
concerns identified by reference 3 are addressed in this revision; a
summary of these items and their location within the attached revision is
provided in Appendix K along with concerns and commitments resulting from
the site audits. The remaining concerns from reference 3 will be addressed
as discussed btiow. Union Electric will provide, under separate cover, a
response to the NRC regarding the reference 4 findings.

SNUPPS will submit a supplemental report on the revised Task Analysis by
July 01, 1985. Several utilities have been requested to address this
concern. This schedule will allow time for development of a generic
response to the task analysis upgrade which the NRC has required. This

8407100429 840629 R

gD >yPDR ADOCK 05000402
F PDR g

.

L



r

a

?
-,

'
SLNRC 84-99

'Page Two

~

schedule will also support completion of the related E0P upgrade program
by September 1985. This letter and schedule commitment above completes
response to Callaway license condition C(9)(a).

Very truly yours,

Rh(\C
Nichclas A. Petrick

'DJK/dck/12a12

Attachnent

cc: G. L. Koester, KGE w/o
"D. T. McPhee, KCPL
"D. F. Schnell, UE

J. H. Neisler, USNRC/ Cal "

8. H. Little, USNRC/ Cal "

H. Bundy, USNRC/WC "

W. L. Forney USNRC/ Reg. III "

E. H. Johnson, USNRC/ Reg. IV "
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